
President – Deb Dailey opened meeting at 7:00pm 08/08/17 

Meetings are on the 1st Tuesday of every month 

Meetings start for the board at 6:30 Boosters meeting for parent and kids is at 7:00 

Minutes from the meetings will be posted on the Website for parent’s review 

Last carwash we made $575.00 we had 40+ kids and each earned $14.00 in their fairshare accounts 

The Spring carwash we made over $600  

Next carwash is 09/23 at Westcott Buick 

The Honda fundraiser we are not able to do because all the slots have been filled, but we are on the list  

Emails – some parents are stating that they are not getting emails – need to double check junk mail 

folders, spam folders, trash folders, (some people that use outlook it could be in the clutter folder).   

Trip – we are considering doing a “Disney” or “Big Trip” for the 2018 – 2019 year – we are not able to do 

that this 2017-2018 year, but we are considering a small trip like Carowinds or Bush Gardens.  For us to 

get this big trip going for 2018-2019 we will need more parents volunteering and more participation on 

these fundraisers to make this “Big” trip happen. 

50th Anniversary – this will be on October 27th the same night as senior night – we have been approved 

to sell the T-shirts at the game that night – we will be selling for maybe $10 or maybe a little more 

Thursday 09/07/17 – if you signed up to do the JV game concessions you will need to be here by 6:00.   

This is a General Fund not a fairshare fundraiser.   Eastern game is this Friday 09/08/17.  We will be 

leaving here at 4:30 from school – kids will need money for supper (they are stopping before the game) 

– they are to wear their band shirts and blue jeans 

We should be having the NASCAR fundraiser coming up 

Trailer sponsorships are due 09/06/17 

Miles Johnston is working on the props for the show and will be done this week – thinking about letting 

the kids paint them – that will be up to Mr. C and Mr. Landis. 

Not sure if we will be going to the McMichael’s competition on 09/30/17 – we have not gotten a 

conformation email on this yet – if we do not have a competition on this day this will be a practice day. 

 



If you have any ideas on any fundraisers please let us know and we would be glad to look into them and 

decide if they would be good for us. 

 

Opened meeting up for any questions or concerns 

 

President – Deb Dailey – closed meeting at 7:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


